
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
SAGE MESA WATER SYSTEM NOTICE 

UPPER SAGE MESA - HUSULA HIGHLANDS - WESTWOOD ESTATES 
 

WATER QUALITY ADVISORY FOR TURBIDITY 
 IS RESCINDED FOR UPPER ZONE 

 
In consultation with Interior Health, the RDOS is now rescinding the Water Quality 
Advisory for the UPPER ZONE ONLY which includes Westwood Estates & Husula 
Highlands. 
 
The LOWER ZONE remains on a Permanent Boil Water Notice.  
This is the original Sage Mesa area off of Highway 97 to the north of West Bench. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please give us a call at 250-490-4106 or 250-490-
4135.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience.  
 
For after-hours water emergencies call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
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